
 

 

Eighty people joined the Watford Interfaith Pilgrimage to houses of worship 
 
Francoise Murphy 
November 19, 2017 
 

 
 
Dear friends, 
 

 
 
Many thanks to all those who came and supported the Watford Interfaith Pilgrimage on Sunday 19th 
November. We had a wonderful experience visiting five places of worship in one afternoon going from a 
Synagogue to a Hindu Temple, a Mosque, a Catholic Church and finishing at a Gurdwara with a warm 
meal at the end. Over 80 people came. We managed to keep our timetable, the weather was good and we 
all enjoyed each other’s company and learned a lot. Like one of the speakers at the Gurdwara said: There 



 

 

are many religions, all coming from different springs. They become rivers which all flow to the same 
destination: the ocean’ 
 
My son Christophe took some photos that you can view at this 
link: www,facebook,com/pg/WatfordInterfaithAssociation/photos/?tab=album&album_id=165743024094
6886 
 
Enjoy and we hope to see you next year at our tenth anniversary! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Francoise Murphy 
WIFA Hon Treasurer 
 

 
 
 


